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Chairs Report  

 
Village Hall Modernisation working group meeting was held on Tuesday 18th February 
2025 from 6pm to 8pm in VH committee room with 7 members attending Parish Clerk 
was not in attendance for this meeting  
 
 
Working group spent considerable time discussing possible options should the 
modernisation project not receive full grant funding from Sizewell C Community 
Foundation funding application is for £600k, working group concluded that we should 
concentrate our efforts on developing our response to SZC request for further detailed 
information to support our grant application for funding our response must be 
submitted by 20th April 2025 with response expected from SZC review panel early May 
2025  
 
 
Therefore, until village hall modernisation project can accurately confirm the total 
amount of funding that is guaranteed available the working group will defer reviewing 
detailed options for full modernisation generally in line with Architects concept design 
plans and possible options for a reduced scope of works for modernisation until this is 
finalised. 
 
 
Once we receive the QS fully detailed project cost plan against the Architects concept 
design plans this will assist the working group with considering all possible options  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor John Horsnell 
26th February 2025 
 


